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had the same average score; Tameem having one recommend and three 

recommendations with reservations, and Bronte having four recommends. He says they 

discussed the pros and cons between the two. 
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B. DISCUSSION ITEM: University Mascot Initiative 

K. Dhillon states the Personnel Committee will discuss the future plans in regards to 

choosing a new CSUEB mascot.  

R. Miller says he has been working with Kabir and Daisy for setting up an outline. He 

says they are not rushing into it right now, but it is one of their priorities. He adds that 

the goal for now is to have a task force going. D. Maxion says she met with Andrea and 

Derek from the President’s office and they mentioned that they have officially removed 

Pete from Pioneer Pete; since there has not been enough noise to find a new mascot, they 

are not going to continue it. She adds that she told Riley if he wants to take on this 

initiative and continue finding a mascot, then that would be great. E. Pinlac 

recommends asking athletes for suggestion because the mascot is mainly used for 

athletics. D. Maxion says they are thinking of bringing in alumni and current students. 

E. Pinlac says they either have to inspire students to think about it, or take a step back if 

they can’t get it done. R. Miller comments that most people he talked to did not know 

that they don’t have a mascot anymore. E. Pinlac recommends talking to other campuses 

that don’t have a mascot, and asking about pros and cons. D. Maxion comments that 

student engagement in this type of topic isn’t very high. E. Pinlac adds that the survey 

that the task forces did got about 1,000 participants. K. Dhillon reads the default report 

for the Pioneer Pete survey that was conducted on May 25th, 2019. He reads that alumni 

were between 700-800, faculty were between 100-200, staff were a little less than 200, 

and others were less than 50. He adds that the committee’s recommendation was to keep 

the mascot name, and other recommendations were no mascot, astronaut, a star, a 

compass, a cat, etc. E. Pinlac says if they want to take it on, then they can create an Ad-

Hoc Committee to work on this. K. Dillon states the resolution they passed says that the 

committee will have representatives from athletics, alumni, student government, student 

at-large, faulty, etc.  
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VII. NEW BUSINESS ITEMS: 

No New Business Items.  

  

VIII. SPECIAL REPORTS: 

No Special Reports.  

 

IX. ROUND TABLE REMARKS’ 
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